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Newsletter 
MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
Dear Parent/Guardians:  
 
 Hopefully everyone has received their report cards and last year’s PARCC 
scores in the mail.  Once again, I ask that you review the data and make your 
appointment for parent—teacher conferences on February 11th.  Conferences will 
be held one night 2/11 from 2:30-9:00 p.m. The secretary is taking appointments 
now.   There will be no school on February 12th, 15th, and 16th for students. 
LaBrae staff will be participating with other districts in a professional day on the 
16th. The focus for the P.D. is RTI or Response to Intervention.  We are presently in 
the 2nd semester as of January 15th. Students that are in academic trouble have 
been called down to the office and spoken with concerning their performance or 
lack of performance. If students continued underperform, a letter will be sent home 
shortly after interims during the 3rd grading period.   Once again, I encourage 
everyone to make an appointment for parent-teacher conference night.  I shall see 
you then. 
       Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

Students of the Month 
The following students have 
been selected as Students of 
the Month for February 2016. 
We are proud of all our stu-
dent’s accomplishments! 
 
6th grade 
 
Jordan Savon 
Dominic Cremeans 
 
7th grade 
 
Jordan Bills 
Tryston Marcou 
 
 
8th grade 
 
Natalie Sisler 
Matt Engler 

 
 
 

                Important Dates 
 
LMS band concert………………...………...02/09 
Early release at noon………………………..02/11 
P-T Conference……………………………...02/11 
No school………………...…………..02/12 & 2/15 
Professional Day-staff reports………...……02/16 
School resumes………...…………………….02/17 
 
 
 

        PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 
 
Parent Teacher Conferences will be held one day only, Thursday, February 11th from 
2:30 to 9:00.   Students will be released early that day at noon.  Please call the LaBrae 
Middle School office at 330-898-8599 to set up an appointment with your child’s teach-
ers.  Conferences are set for 15 minutes each. 
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